
Paper Petition Details  
 
Folkestone Court Parking Petition 
 
 
We, the undersigned residents of Folkestone Court, petition Slough Borough Council to 
install double yellow lines to prevent dangerous parking. During the ‘school run’ cars park 
half on the road half on the pavement.  This results in a much reduced thoroughfare to the 
extent that ambulances and fire tenders have great difficultly in passing, in some cases it 
is even too narrow to pass 
 
 
This petition was received on 23rd June 2011. 
 
This petition was passed to the Engineer – Parking Development on 23rd June 2011. 
 
This petition was responded to on 18th July 2011 by the Engineer– Parking 
Development. 
 

Final Results 

Number of Signatures 21 

 

Council Response  

 
Thank you for submitting a petition on behalf of the residents of Folkestone Court 
requesting double yellow lines to be introduced to help reduce dangerous parking 
around school drop off and pick up times. 
 
We have added this request to our Waiting Restriction Request list.  On review of this list 
later in the year, we will propose double yellow lines along the North side of the road, 
which will leave one side clear for parking and still leave adequate space for emergency 
vehicles.  However if you would like to make any amendments to this plan, we would be 
happy to consider these. 
 
Before implementing any new or amended restrictions, we must follow our statutory 
consultation process to advertise the proposal and invite comments from anyone who 
may be affected by the proposal.  Providing there are no objections to the proposals, the 
new waiting restrictions can be introduced.  The process from designing the scheme to 
completion can take up to 6 months.   
 
I hope this response has addressed the issues raised by the residents of Folkestone 
Court. 
 
 


